
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Another calendar year is upon us, and I hope all of you have had a positive beginning 

to 2023! In these challenging times, I am very proud of the courage shown by our 

students, families and staff, who are working together to do the best for our young 

people and our community. 

 

Since our return to school in Term 3, there have already been a plethora of events to 

mention and celebrate – Lunar New Year Assemblies, St. Giles Trust Visit, Into 

University Trips, Tender Workshops, Latter of Appreciation form our local foodbank 

for the generous donations of food from our students, Vocational Studies Intense 

Drop-Down Days, and of course, continued preparation for our school production – 

Mary Poppins! These are just some of the highlights of the first couple of weeks. 

 

In this edition, there is a real focus on why our community is so important, with some 

examples of support that is available, as well as just how brilliant collaboration 

between local agencies and our school are. There is also a focus on careers and next 

steps which is important for all our students, but 

particularly our Year 11 cohort as they begin to plan their 

next steps. 

 

Finally, I need to say how much of a pleasure and privilege 

it was to stand in front of our students and staff in their 

House Assemblies during the first few days of this term 

and welcome them back to school. I reminded all that they 

are in safe hands, amongst peers and adults who care 

deeply about each other. 
 

#TimeCourageChoice    #BecauseWeAreBroadoak    #WeAreACommunity 

 

Mr D McGilloway  
Principal 

 

20 January 2023 
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News and Updates from Broadoak Academy… 

Read on for news about what our students have been up to so far this term as well as 

upcoming events within our local community… 

 

44kg of food donated to Weston Foodbank 

Throughout December, tutor group 9C collected a reverse advent calendar which was 

donated to Weston Foodbank on the last day of term. 

As a group they donated a whooping 44kg of food! 

Weston Foodbank said they were amazed at the generosity of just one class of 

teenagers.   Well done 9C – house points for Chestnut! 
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Broadoak Academy presents Mary Poppins Jr! 
 

It is with great excitement that we can confirm that the two performance dates for 

Broadoak Academy’s whole school production of Mary Poppins are: 

 

Wednesday 8th March and Thursday 9th March 2023 

 

Both performances will start at 6pm. Tickets will be on general sale via parentpay and 

the main reception from Monday 30th January priced at £5/adult and £3/child. 

 

Our students have been working hard in rehearsals and we look forward to a 

supercalifragilisticexpialidocious showtime! 

 

 

Poster created by Max 7S 
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Year 9 South Bristol Youth Thatcher’s Trip  

 
In the first of many South Bristol Youth trips this year, a group of 15 of our Year 9 

students had a visit to Thatcher’s Cider Makers in Sandford to find out more about all 

the amazing Careers within the company and their award winning Apprenticeship 

scheme, the Young Talent programme.  

 

Thatcher’s Cider offer apprenticeships fall under either their Cider Academy, so 

creating and making the Cider, operating the machines and processing, or their Brand 

Academy which focuses more on Business Administration, social media and 

Marketing. They had a full tour of the factory (no tasters!) and orchards and even got 

to see some new lines being produced.  

 

Find out more about Thatcher’s Apprenticeships and Careers at their  

Early Careers Open Day on Saturday 4th February 2023,  

for more information visit: https://bit.ly/3iOs38a 
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Year 9 South Bristol Youth, The Food Works SW Trip 

In the second South Bristol Youth trip, the Year 9 group headed to The Food Works 

SW, based on the old airfield in Weston Super Mare.  

 

The Food Works helps local start up Food and Beverage services by hiring out 

professional kitchen and workspace, as well as rentable units to store their produce.  

 

The session centred around ‘Communicating with Confidence’ something that the 

Year 9’s will need if they were to start their own food and beverage business one day.  

 

They had a tour of the building and saw the Bakery, Commercial and Drinks specialist 

kitchens. Then finished by learning how best to pitch and present in front of an 

audience. 

 

South Bristol Youth Project said: 

 

“A fantastic day with the brilliant 

cohort from @BroadoakAcademy 

 

We learned all the skills needed for 

successful communication. It was 

great to see everyone getting 

involved and there was some 

amazing team work on display!” 

 

 

 

  

https://twitter.com/BroadoakAcademy


 
 

 X 

Tender Workshops at Broadoak Academy 

Written by Jake and Kora 9C 

Last week, a group of Year 9 students worked with an amazing charity called Tender 

– a charity that are trying to end domestic abuse. 

During the 2-day workshop project, we looked at 

healthy and unhealthy relationships and how 

people may feel and act in those different types of 

relationships. We also looked the 5 different types 

of abuse (physical, sexual, cyber, financial and 

psychological / emotional) and how people may 

also react and feel with those types of abuse. 

 

We watched a short film about a girl who got 

pressured to send a sexual image and after we 

watched the film we had a discussion about signs 

of abuse that we saw in the film. We also worked 

with scripts and we made an assembly for the rest 

of Year 9 which we recorded. The scripts were 

different conversations, sometimes the 

characters argue or they have done something 

bad or it’s a break up.  

Once again a big thank you to Tender for coming to our school and telling us about 

their amazing organisation and thank you to everything they have done. 

 

Tender representatives said “We’ve been delighted to work with a group of Year 9 

students at Broadoak. They’ve shown a great attitude to exploring quite a difficult 

topic. They’ve also worked well as a team, supporting each other and sharing their 

knowledge and ideas across the two-day workshop. Thank you also to the wonderful 

support staff who have made our visit so successful” 

https://www.nhsfife.org/services/all-services/child-and-adolescent-mental-health-service-camhs/
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Realising Talent Programme Year 10, Year 11 and Beyond… 

Over the last year, Youth Connect Southwest, through the Realising Talent 

Programme, has been working with a small group of students at Broadoak Academy 

as they look forward to their next steps after Year 11. 

 

The programme involves a mixture of group and 1:1 

mentoring sessions each term. These sessions have 

included undertaking some fun challenges, thinking about 

key employability skills and support for the students while 

they searched and secured valuable work experience 

placements at the end of Year 10.  

 

As they have moved into Year 11 the students have been able to chat through their 

options and have support to make those tricky decisions and applications for post-16 

education. During the year the students have 

also had the chance to have sessions led by 

local employers including Persimmons Homes 

and most recently Chris from Babcock who the 

students were very engaged with as he 

explained the wide variety of apprenticeships at 

Babcock and the application process.  

 

The students have been a great credit to the school and several of them participated 

in interviews with the Behaviour Insights Team from London who are undertaking 

research into career guidance from a national perspective. 

 

As 2023 progresses, Youth Connect, through the programme, will continue to offer 

support for these students as they take their first steps beyond Broadoak Academy.  
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Are you a young person aged 13–16 

with views to share? 

If the answer is yes, then the NSPCC 

would love to hear from you! 

 

NSPCC Young People’s Board for Change – Apply Now! 

Recruitment is open until Monday 23 January and interviews will be held 

during February and March 2023.  

 

NSPCC are looking for 15 young people from across the UK to join our Young 

People’s Board for Change. The Board will share their views and ideas with decision-

makers like NSPCC trustees, staff and politicians. Members will get involved in fun 

projects, take part in residentials, meetings, and workshops to share what matters 

most to them.  

  

You can find a more information on the NSPCC website and Young people can apply 

by completing the form online at nspcc.org.uk/boardforchange  

 

  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/boardforchange
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/about-us/what-we-do/board-for-change
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Reminder about Free School Meals and ParentPay 

ParentPay is used to pay for school dinners, trips, revision guides, lockers and 

all other Academy activities. ParentPay offers you the freedom to make payments 

whenever and wherever you like, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week - safe in the 

knowledge that the technology used is of the highest internet security available. 

 

Please visit www.parentpay.com, click Login and activate your account using a unique 

code which you can request from the school. Your support by using ParentPay will 

help the Academy enormously, thank you. 

http://www.parentpay.com/
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Year 11 Blog and Period 7 Revision Timetable   

Visit our Year 11 blog on the website for updates in the lead up to Year 11 exams 

including the Term 3 Period 7 timetable and weekly Top 10 Successes.  

Year 11 are #SimplyTheBest 

https://broadoakacademy.clf.uk/blog/year-11/ 

  
See the  

Year 11 

Spring 

Newsletter 

linked here! 

https://broadoakacademy.clf.uk/blog/year-11/
https://broadoakacademy.clf.uk/blog/year-11/11782/
https://broadoakacademy.clf.uk/blog/year-11/11782/
https://broadoakacademy.clf.uk/blog/year-11/11782/
https://broadoakacademy.clf.uk/blog/year-11/11782/
https://broadoakacademy.clf.uk/blog/year-11/11782/
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Post-16 Events and Information - Year 10 and Year 11 

Apprenticeships & Technical Education Roadshow 

Evening for Parents and Carers 

Wednesday 8th February 2023 5.45pm- 7pm 

Location: Priory School (Open to all schools)  

Apprenticeships have changed dramatically in the last few years and offer such 

exciting opportunities, but they can seem confusing to understand. These roadshows 

created for parents and carers, bust myths, inform, inspire and provide the answers 

you are seeking! 

 

The West of England Combined Authority in collaboration with the Western Training 

Provider Network are embarking on a series of regional parent and carer roadshows 

to celebrate Apprenticeship and technical education pathways and all they can offer. 

 

 

 



 
 

 X 

Bridgwater & Taunton 

College - International 

Baccalaureate 

 

Wednesday 25th 

January 6pm-7.30pm 

 
Bridgewater & Taunton College 

are hosting an International 

Baccalaureate Information 

evening on 25 January 2023, 

6pm-7.30pm. The event is for 

academically curious students 

who are considering applying or 

have already applied to study the 

International Baccalaureate. 

 

Weston College 

Upcoming Events 

Thursday 09 February 2023 17:00 – 19:00 Apprenticeship Open Evening, an 

opportunity for school leavers to meet the Apprenticeship and Traineeship teams at 

South West Skills Campus, they will be on hand to answer any questions learners 

may have regarding CV writing, applications and interviewing for an apprenticeship. 

A range of employers will also be attending the Open Evening, who will be looking for 

their next apprentices! Bookable via https://www.weston.ac.uk/event/apprenticeship-

open-evening-1 

Tuesday 14 February 2023 – Thursday 16 February 2023 10:00 – 14:30  

FREE! February Half-Term Workshops, open to all Year 10 & 11 learners, across 

our 3 Weston College campuses, over 3 days of the half term. Learners will have the 

opportunity to experience a day within a chosen subject, see the facilities and meet 

the expert staff. Bookable via https://www.weston.ac.uk/event/half-term-workshops-

year-10-11s 

 

https://www.weston.ac.uk/event/apprenticeship-open-evening-1
https://www.weston.ac.uk/event/apprenticeship-open-evening-1
https://www.weston.ac.uk/event/half-term-workshops-year-10-11s
https://www.weston.ac.uk/event/half-term-workshops-year-10-11s
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Child and Adolescent Mental Health Service 
 

Did you know CAMHS have a website called Happy Maps which specialises in helping 

parents with children of all ages that have challenging behaviour. 

It’s called HappyMaps and more information can be found at www.happymaps.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Broadoak Alumni - Student Features in 

Mayor of London's Educational Campaign Video 

Molly, who left Broadoak Academy at the end of her Year 11 in July 2017, has featured 

in a video produced by The Mayor of London. The educational video is part of a 

campaign against males' behaviour towards woman. 

 

We are very proud of Molly for her part in such an important campaign. You can watch 

the video and find out more about the campaign at: www.london.gov.uk/have-a-word. 

 

We are always thrilled to hear 

from our Broadoak Alumni about 

their achievements beyond 

Broadoak. If you were once a 

student at Broadoak please do 

get in touch by emailing  

enquiries@broadoakacademy.clf.uk 

 

 

https://www.nhsfife.org/services/all-services/child-and-adolescent-mental-health-service-camhs/
www.happymaps.co.uk
http://www.london.gov.uk/have-a-word
mailto:enquiries@broadoakacademy.clf.uk
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Local Workshops Offering Support 

Here we share any events which may support families in our local community.   
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Wonders of Weston – Wellbeing Walks 

Why not go out and about around Weston to see the rich history of the town.  

Walking is simple, free and one of the easiest ways to get more active, lose weight 

and become healthier. 

Sometimes overlooked as a form of exercise, walking briskly can help you build 

stamina, burn excess calories and make your heart healthier. 
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We are Hiring Exam Invigilators – Hourly rate £11.51 

We are looking for Exam Invigilators to join our supportive and talented exams team 

within Cabot Learning Federation (CLF) and especially at Broadoak Academy. 

 

CLF is a diverse multi-academy trust, looking for professional and ambitious people, 

with a passion for transforming our students’ learning. Our Academies need exam 

invigilators, readers and scribers to assist with scheduled exams across the 

Federation.  

 

As this is a casual position you will work when available and will be called upon when 

required to support the Academies during exam season.    

 

 

Find out more and apply for the role here: 

https://accesspeople.accessacloud.com/CabotLearningRecruitment/Home/Vacancy

?id=198&returnurl=/CabotLearningRecruitment/#.Y8h5L3bP02w 

 

  

https://accesspeople.accessacloud.com/CabotLearningRecruitment/Home/Vacancy?id=198&returnurl=/CabotLearningRecruitment/#.Y8h5L3bP02w
https://accesspeople.accessacloud.com/CabotLearningRecruitment/Home/Vacancy?id=198&returnurl=/CabotLearningRecruitment/#.Y8h5L3bP02w
https://accesspeople.accessacloud.com/CabotLearningRecruitment/Home/Vacancy?id=198&returnurl=/CabotLearningRecruitment/#.Y8h5L3bP02w
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See the next page for 2023-23 Term Dates… 

  

Tuesday 24th January – 
Tuesday 31st January  

Year 10 PPEs 

Tuesday 24th January Big Trip Parent Carer Meeting (Invited Year 9 Students) 

Tuesday 7th February 
3.30-5.30pm 

Year 11 Futures Event 

Thursday 9th February Year 9 Preferences Event 

Friday 10th February Year 10 Into University Business in Focus Bristol Trip 

13th-17th February Half Term 

Monday 20th February INSET Day (school closed to students) 

Monday 27th February – 
Friday 10th March  

Year 11 PPEs 

Wednesday 1st March Year 9 Preferences Deadline 

Key Dates for Term 3 
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Term Dates 2022-2023 

Term 1  

Last day of term for students Wednesday 19th October 2022 

INSET Dates 
Thursday 20th October 2022 
Friday 21st October 2022 

Term 2  

First day of term for students Monday 31st October 2022 

Last day of term for students Friday 16th December 2022 

Term 3  

First day of term for students Wednesday 4th January 2023 

Last day of term for students Friday 10th February 2023 

INSET Dates Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Term 4  

First day of term for students Tuesday 21st February 2023 

Last day of term for students Friday 31st March 2023 

INSET Dates Monday 20th February 2023 

Term 5  

First day of term for students Monday 17th April 2023 

Last day of term for students Friday 26th May 2023 

Bank Holiday Monday 1st May 2023 

Additional Bank Holiday Monday 8th May 2023 

Term 6  

First day of term for students Monday 5th June 2023 

Last day of term for students Friday 21st July 2023 

INSET Dates Friday 7th July 2023 

 

 

 

Full Term Dates can be found on our website including dates for 

September 2023-2024:  

https://broadoakacademy.clf.uk/our-academy/term-dates/ 

 

https://broadoakacademy.clf.uk/our-academy/term-dates/

